
From:
To:  gov.je>,   gov.je>,   gov.je>, 
Cc: John Le Fondre
Subject: RE: JLA Letter to the Lieutenant Governor
Date: Thursday, July 19, 2018 10:51 BST

, much appreciated.

Thanks very much for letting me know.

Kind regards

PA to Senator John Le Fondré, Chief Minister of Jersey
+44 (0)1534  @gov.je<mailto: @gov.je>
www.gov.je<http://www.gov.je/>
Cyril Le Marquand House, PO Box 140, St Helier, Jersey, JE4 8QT

From: 
Sent: 19 July 2018 10:50
To: @gov.je>; @gov.je>; 

@gov.je>; @gov.je>
Cc: John Le Fondre <J.LeF@gov.je>
Subject: RE: JLA Letter to the Lieutenant Governor

Good morning ,

I was contacted directly by . plans to discuss the
letter with His Excellency upon his return to the Island.

Best,

Economy & Partnerships
Growth, Housing and Environment
States of Jersey
Cyril Le Marquand House | The Parade | St. Helier | Jersey | JE4 8UL
t +44(0)1534  | w www.gov.je<http://www.gov.je/> | m +44(0)7797 

This e-mail (including attachments) may contain sensitive and/or privileged
information.  If received in error, its use by you is not authorised and may be
unlawful. Please notify the sender and delete all copies immediately.  E-mails
may be subject to error, interference and virus and no liability is accepted for
loss or damage however it arises and whether direct or indirect. Service of
legal proceedings by e-mail may not be accepted.

E-mails may be monitored for compliance purposes. All documents are subject to
copyright.

From: 
Sent: 19 July 2018 10:47
To: @gov.je<mailto: @gov.je>>;

@gov.je<mailto: @gov.je>>;
@gov.je<mailto: .je>>; 

< @gov.je<mailto: @gov.je>>
Cc: John Le Fondre <J.LeF@gov.je<mailto:J.LeF@gov.je>>
Subject: RE: JLA Letter to the Lieutenant Governor

Morning

Has anyone gone back to the  at Government House as yet please?

Thank you

From:
Sent: 11 July 2018 10:28
To: John Le Fondre <J.LeF@gov.je<mailto:J.LeF@gov.je>>; 



< @gov.je<mailto: @gov.je>>; 
< @gov.je<mailt @gov.je
< je<mailto:
Subject: FW: JLA Letter to the Lieutenant Governor
Importance: High

Good morning all

This letter has not made its way through the CMD office, this is the first I
have seen of it.

It was cc'd to Her Majesty the Queen and the Chief Minister.

Can anyone tell me if this has been picked up already?

Many thanks

Kind regards

PA to Senator John Le Fondré, Chief Minister of Jersey
+44 (0)1534    @gov.je<mailto: @gov.je>
www.gov.je<h www />
Cyril Le Marquand House, PO Box 140, St Helier, Jersey, JE4 8QT

From: 
Sent: 11 July 2018 09:52
To: @gov.je<mailto: @gov.je>>
Subject: JLA Letter to the Lieutenant Governor

Dear 

As discussed, please see attached letter copied to the Chief Minister.  I would
be grateful if you could let me know which official this has been passed to as I
would wish to discuss this matter further.  From my records, the SoJ lead
officer has been , which may be of assistance?

Kind regards

Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor (Jersey)

St Saviour's Hill | St Saviour | Jersey | JE2 7GH
Tel: +44 (0)1534 
Email:  je<mailto: @gov.je>




